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9 March 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Proposed Industrial Action on Wednesday 15 and Thursday 16 March 2023 
 
I am writing to you about the school’s plans for the upcoming proposed industrial action on Wednesday 15 and 
Thursday 16 March. 
 
We have, once again, reviewed how we organise the days and have made further adjustments to our provision.  
Please carefully read the following points regarding the plans for upcoming strike days: 
 

• Year 12 and Year 13 students will be in school attending face-to-face lessons if staff are not striking (staff will 
post on Class Charts by 8.30am to let students know that they are not striking). 
 

• Year 12 and Year 13 students should use the remaining time to complete homework and revision for their 
subjects. The Silent Study Room will be open and available (on a first-come-first-served basis) for Sixth Form 
students who do not have access to IT equipment from home. 

 

• Year 11 students will be given an on site learning provision on one of the two days.  Catering will be available at 
break and lunchtimes. 

 

• Year 11 students should use the remaining time, when they are not in school, to complete the broad set of 
revision activities accessible via Class Charts. 
 

• School will be closed for Year 7 to Year 10 students. 
 

• Year 7 to Year 10 students will have a common timetable of learning tasks which will be set by senior staff via 
Class Charts. 

 

• There will be no virtual lessons for Year 7 to Year 10. 
 

Finally, if a resolution can be found to avoid further industrial action, we will go back to a normal school day. 
 
Thank you for your support at a very challenging time in schools. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S King 
Headteacher 
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